Anderson, Alan

From: Lisa Ellington <lellington@paragould.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2018 1:11 PM

To: Anderson, Alan

Subject: RE: AR0033766

Alan,

The PLWC WWTP bypass ended today at approximately 12:10 PM. Please let me know if you
require additional information.

Have a great day!

Lisa Ellington

Environmental Services Manager
Paragould Light, Water & Cable
P.O. Box 9

Paragould, AR 72450

Phone (870) 239-7795

Fax (870) 239-7791
lellington@paragould.com

From: Lisa Ellington

Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 10:05 AM
To: Alan Anderson

Subject: AR0033766

Good morning Alan,

Due to an approximate rainfall of 1.3 inches this past weekend, the PLWC WWTP is bypassing
treatment via the east lagoon. The bypass began today at approximately 8:45 AM.

Please let me know if you need additional information. Thank you.

1



Lisa Ellington

Environmental Services Manager
Paragould Light, Water & Cable
P.O. Box9

Paragould, AR 72450

Phone (870) 239-7795

Fax (870) 239-7791
lellington@paragould.com




